
REPORT OF THE 
GAME & FISH/STATE POLICE SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE  
ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

November 19, 2021 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

The Game & Fish/State Police Subcommittee met on November 10, 2021, at 11:00 a.m. in Room 
B, MAC. The subcommittee discussed the following items: 

1. Arkansas State Police gave reports regarding the use of the PIT Maneuver, low profile
vehicles, and State Police salaries;

2. Arkansas Game and Fish Commission provided updates regarding the beginning of deer
season and several other projects within the scope of AGFC.

Respectfully submitted by Senator Ricky Hill and Representative Josh Miller 
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